
STATE OF CALIFORNIA John Chiang, 
  California State Controller 

 

STATE CONTROLLER’S OFFICE 
PERSONNEL AND PAYROLL SERVICES DIVISION 
P.O. BOX 942850 
SACRAMENTO, CA 94250-5878 

DATE: February 15, 2013 PAYROLL LETTER #13-005 
 
TO: All Agencies/Campuses in the Uniform State Payroll System 

FROM: Lisa Crowe, Chief 
 Personnel and Payroll Services Division (PPSD) 

RE: FEBRUARY 2013 MASTER PAYROLL CUTOFF DATE CHANGE 

 
Due to the recent SCO decision to roll back MyCalPAYS converted employees to the Uniform State Payroll System 
(USPS), the February Master Payroll Cutoff date has changed from Wednesday, February 20, 2013, to Thursday, 
February 21, 2013. There is no change to the scheduled payroll green cycles. 
 
The February 2013 Civil Service Decentralized Calendar has been updated and published on the State Controller’s 
Office website. You can go directly to this calendar by clicking here. 
 
The February 2013 CSU Decentralized Calendar has also been updated and published on the State Controller’s 
Office website. You can go directly to this calendar by clicking here. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Payroll Letter please call the Customer Contact Center at (916) 372-7200.  
 
 
LC:AM 

http://www.sco.ca.gov/ppsd_decentcal.html
http://www.sco.ca.gov/Files-PPSD/decentcal_civ_0213civ.pdf
http://www.sco.ca.gov/ppsd_decentcal.html
http://www.sco.ca.gov/Files-PPSD/decentcal_csu_0213csu.pdf

